Year 4 Newsletter Autumn Term 2017
Please note; this is an overview of the learning taking place over the next term, I can assure you all learning will be differentiated to match all of our children’s individual needs. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask.                
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 Literacy


Reading


Children will read individually, in small groups led by a teacher ( guided reading) and we will share a class text The Wiches. Most of the children’s writing in class will be based on TheWitches too.





Children will learn to:


Re-explain a text or part of a text with confidence


Predict what might happen in a text based on clues given by the author


Skim and scan text to answer questions and locate information


 


Writing





Children will learn to: 














Art


In line with our Roman topic we will be looking at Mosaics and making our own Mosaics

















Numeracy


 Read and write numbrs to at least 10,000


Round numbers to the nearest 10, 100 or 100


Order and compare numbers beyond 1000


Read and write numbers up to 2decimal places


Partition numbers in different ways e.g 2.3= 2+0.3


Add and subtract 4 digit numbers


Continue to identify horizontal and vertical lines 


Read, write and convert time between 24hour clock

















   History


We will be researching how The Romans invaded Britain- looking at Romulus and Remus, Boudicca’s rebellion, as well as blogging ‘A week in the life of a Celt’.


R.E


Children will begin to gain an understanding of ______ faith.


Science


Children will learn to: describe functions of basic parts of the digestive system, identify different types of teeth, make a variety of food chains


French


We will be consolidating greetings and learning animals and colours.














  


  A few quick notes





Please can those who haven’t already have their PE kits in school as soon as possible


.Photographs are Tuesday 12th September.


Reading books will be sent home over the next half term (letters and information to follow).


There will be a ‘Meet the Teacher’ Wednesday 13th September


Our class assembly is Friday 3rd November


Family Learning Workshop Tuesday 10th October .


 








A few quick notes…..


Please can children, who haven’t already, have their PE Kits in school by this Wednesday 12th September ; this will be our first PE lesson, very exciting!


Photographs are Tuesday 11th September


There will be a phonics meeting later on this term


Children will begin to bring reading books home throughout the next half term  (letters and information to follow)


Children can bring filled water bottles to school. These will be treated in the same way as lunchboxes, and sent home each day for refilling. 


Although the sun is shining at the moment, (hooray) please may children have their wellies in school as soon as possible, in a bag suitable for hanging on their peg.
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